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To My Holy Trinity Family:
	 Today we celebrate Corpus Christi Sunday. It is a 
very special day where we Catholics focus on the most Holy 
Eucharist. We are so blessed to be Catholic. Every single 
time we walk into a Church, Jesus is present in tabernacle. 
The Blessed Sacrament deserves to be treated with the utmost 
respect and reverence. We need to dress our best when we 
come to mass. We need to arrive on time and not leave early. 
Going to frequent confession is also a wonderful way to 
prepare for our Lord.
	 We live in a culture now that believes people can do 
anything they want and still receive the most Holy Eucharist. 
We have lost a sense of humility and respect for our Lord. My 
friends, we need to be in the state of grace to receive our Lord. 
We are all sinners, myself included. We all need to grow in our 
holiness. Jesus came for us, but let us not become so arrogant 
and take advantage of the Lord’s mercy and compassion. We 
need to do our part and turn away from sin. I see the good in 
all of you every day. Let us not be lukewarm in our faith, let us 
be holy for Jesus.
	 Today in our country we also celebrate Father’s Day. 
Happy Father’s Day to all of our dads! I am super blessed with 
my Dad. My Dad is the hardest working person that I know. 
He taught me about being loyal and putting the needs of others 
first. We also in a special way remember the dads that have 
died. May all of our deceased dads have the reward of eternal 
life in heaven.
	 All are invited to the 5:00pm mass this Friday as we 
honor the Most Sacred Heart of Jesus. The novena will run 
daily through this Thursday. Please join us for this very special 
day in our Catholic Faith.
	 The summer is coming up. Fr. Leo will be out of the 
country until the end of July. Please keep him in your prayers. 
Fr. Mike and I will be traveling a bit in July. A few weekday 
masses will be cancelled in July and August, just for the 
summer. Thanks for understanding. 
Fr. Ricardo
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SUNDAY OFFERINGS
The deposit amount for the The Most Holy Trinity 
Sunday was $11,227.60. Thank you for your 
generosity and continued support of Holy Trinity 
Parish.

DID YOU KNOW?
Parents have a responsibility to report concerns they 
have about another person’s behaviors or actions that 
could put their children — or any children — at risk. 
These concerns are anything that makes the parent 
uneasy or uncomfortable, or anything that a child 
reports made them feel uneasy or uncomfortable. 
Some examples of seemingly little things that can 
be worth reporting include: A teacher covering her 
glass classroom door with artwork, eliminating the 
ability to see into the classroom from the hall; a youth 
ministry icebreaker activity, where teens have to 
pass a mint candy from person to person using only 
toothpicks in their mouth, despite the discomfort of 
some participants. For a copy of the VIRTUS® article 
“What is a ‘Concern’ that I Should Communicate?” 
visit http://www.la-archdiocese.org/org/protecting/
Pages/VIRTUS-Current-Online-Articles.aspx.

HOLY TRINITY—–MISA EN ESPANOL LOS 
DOMINGOS A LA 1PM
El grupo de oración en español les invitan que
vengan a participar en las alabanzas de Dios: canten, 
oren y de su testimonio. Cada viernes de las siete a 
nueve de la noche en la escuela.

  
HOLY TRINITY SCHOOL
Want to learn more about Holy Trinity School?  
Considering applying for admission for the 2022 - 
23 school year?  Just wondering what’s happening 
in the school?  This is a chance for current families, 
prospective families, parishioners, and community 
members to take a tour of the school, meet teachers 
and students, and have the opportunity to find the 
answers to those questions. We can’t wait to see you 
there!    


